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23 November 2020  
 
 
Final Rebate Dividend 

NZPM Group Limited (NZPM) is pleased to announce a final ordinary shareholder rebate 
dividend for the year ending 31 March 2020 of 1.0% of Grade-A Cash.   

Having paid an interim ordinary shareholder rebate dividend which was the higher of 4.0% 
of Grade-A cash or $300 in September, this takes the full rebate dividend payment for the 
2020 year to 5.0% which represents a payment just above the mid-point of the range 
outlined in our dividend policy.  

The payment will be made all in cash in late January 2021. 

The directors wish to thank all shareholders for their continued support of NZPM  
Co-operative. 

 

 

 
John DeBernardo 
Chair 


